
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 5, 2021 

 

  

  

MEMO TO:    All Buffalo Teachers 

 

FROM:            Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

 

RE:                 Vaccinations 

  

 

There has been much discussion relating to “Mandatory” vaccinations. 

 

“Mandatory” has, for many, meant you must comply… no exceptions. 

 

Most teachers I have spoken with or who have contacted me do not support this kind of absolute 

“Mandate”. 

 

While there are different beliefs and positions taken by colleagues, we, as always, while sometimes 

disagreeing, accept these as their beliefs/positions and move on. We are teachers. 

 

In order to clarify your position on this issue, we ask that you take the time to answer the following (Click 

Here).  

 

It is very important that all teachers respond.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support in these very difficult times. 

 

Please stay well. Take no chances. 
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